
Agenda
Thursday, 25 August 2016

Part 1 

8.30 am - 9.00 am                Registration

 

1.00 pm - 2.00 pm               Lunch

10.25 am - 11.00 am            Coffee Break

 

Judicial Management – A New Restructuring Tool
 
Speaker: Andrew Chiew, Banking & Insolvency Partner

Andrew will give an overview of judicial management that will come into effect through the 
Companies Bill 2015, which has yet to come into operation. He will examine the potential issues 
arising from the judicial management regime and analyse its differences from the scheme of 
arrangement under s 176 of the Companies Act 1965.

Recent Developments – Employment & Labour Law
 
Speaker: Dato’ Thavalingam C. Thavarajah, Employment Partner

Dismissing employees can be a risky exercise. Most obviously, employers run the risk of being 
dragged to the Industrial Court, where a finding of unfair dismissal can result in significant 
financial liability by way of awards of backwages and compensation in lieu of reinstatement. 
However, following the Federal Court's decision in the Unilever case, new considerations have 
arisen to potentially limit the application of these heads of damage.

10 Dos & Don‘ts in Managing the Taxman
 
Speaker: S. Saravana Kumar, Tax, GST & Customs Partner

This year is a challenging one for Malaysia in many respects. The weak ringgit, low commodity 
prices and impact of the GST on the economy are among the key challenges we are currently 
facing. Against this background, the IRB expects to collect RM118.5 billion in 2016 and the 
Customs is confident of collecting RM39 billion. There has also been indication of Malaysia 
wanting to observe some aspects of the BEPS action plan, though some ministers have recently 
said that tax avoidance is permissible in light of the Panama Papers exposé. Where does all this 
lead us to?
 
This session will highlight ways to enhance your tax risk management strategies. 

Part 2 Unclogging the Payment Pipeline: Lessons from CIPAA and Liquidated Damages Clauses

Speaker: Dato’ Nitin Nadkarni, Arbitration & Construction Partner

While liquidated damages are immediately imposed against contractors for delays, construction 
contracts often bar the referral of time and payment disputes to court or arbitration until after 
the contracts are terminated or the works have been completed. Contractors are forced to either 
finance the works up until completion or, in breach of contract, abandon them altogether. This 
session will explore the extent to which the Construction Industry Payment and Adjudication Act 
2012 (“CIPAA”) has remedied this impediment and provide you with an insight into CIPAA, its 
implications and the enforceability of liquidated damages clauses in Malaysia.

Paying the Price for Fraudulent Trading – New Companies Bill
 
Speaker: SM Shanmugam, Corporate & Commercial Disputes Partner

The new Companies Bill 2015 continues to place emphasis on liabilities for fraudulent trading. 
This is evident from the marked increase of the penalties involved for persons who are knowing 
parties to these transactions. Shanmugam will speak on this area of the law.
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